
 

         
          ATP 30 PUBLIC COMPANY LIMITED 700/199 Moo1, Bankhao, Panthong, Chonburi 20160 

    

No.  ATP30 15/2020         

 

December 14, 2020 

 

Subject  Notification of license renewal for Non-regular Route Public Carrier 

Attention  President  

 The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 

 ATP 30 Public Company Limited (“the Company”) would like to inform you that the 

Company has been renewed its license, Non-regular Route Public Carrier from the Department of 

Land Transport for a period of 5 years, effective from January 11, 2021 to January 10, 2026. 

Please be informed accordingly, 

 
                                                                                                     
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
MR. PIYA TECHAKUL 
Managing Director 

 


